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Tuesday, March 10, 2015 
Bell Schedule for March 9-13: 1, 2, 3, 4 Bell Schedule for March 16-20: 
Skinny Monday March 9: 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8    Skinny Monday March 16: 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8 

Tuesday March 10: 1, 2, 3, 4  Tuesday March 17: 1, 2, 3, 4 

Wednesday March 11: 5, 6, 7, 8                                                                                                   Wednesday March 18: 5, 6, 7, 8  
Thursday March 12: 1, Tutor Time, 2, 3, 4  Thursday March 19: 1, Assembly, 2, 3, 4   
Friday March 13: 5, 6, 7, 8  Friday March 20: 5, 6, 7, 8   
 

Athletics  
 

It’s not too late for students to sign up for Track and Softball — go to the Wilson website and click Athletics for 

instructions. 
 

Winter Sports Awards are TODAY at 7pm in the Auditorium. 
 

Academic 6A All-State Teams for Winter Sports were just announced, and Wilson was well represented! 
Wrestling was 6th in State with a 3.26 GPA, Boys Basketball 8th in State with a 3.46, Swimming 8th in State at 3.53, and 

Cheer 8th at 3.63. Girl’s hoops just missed the Top 10 with a 3.56. 
  

Congratulations to Jackson Davis who was selected for the 2015 Les Schwab Bowl (football all-star game). He was also 
named by the National Football Foundation as the top PIL Scholar-Athlete Lineman. 
 

Students 
 

Model UN - Congrats to those who passed credentialing last week.  Everyone else needs to go to the 

final credentialing session this Saturday 3/14 at Lincoln High at 9 AM.  Bring both position papers.  Please 
attend ALL the remaining Wednesday lunch meetings (only 4) and bring the last payment by March 

18.  Any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. Walker in room 224 (Lwalker@pps.net).  [Walker] 
 

Abby’s Closet! The 11th Annual Prom Gown Giveaway will be taking place on March 28-29 at the Oregon 
Convention Center in Portland.  All high school women are invited to attend and select a free prom gown! 

March 28th: 8am-4pm & March 29th: 10am-2pm 

Some information about the Giveaway Event: The only requirement is that the students show a high school ID 
card. As young women arrive, they are given a numbered ticket and told the approximate time they will be able 

to enter the Salon. As they are waiting in line, raffles are held periodically and the winners are given prizes (ex. 
gift certificates, small gifts, etc.). Once the young women enter the Salon, there are plenty of adult volunteers to 

help them find the perfect gown. The donated gowns are grouped in “Salons” by size and color. 
  

 

PCC COMMUNITY DRIVERS ED REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN. Portland Community College provides classroom 

and behind-the-wheel instruction, must be 15-17 years of age, and complete the course before 18th birthday. For more 
information, please visit www.pcc.edu/drive  
 
 

***FORECASTING IS HAPPENING NOW. PLEASE TURN IN YOUR FORECASTING REQUESTS TO YOUR 

COUNSELORS. They MUST be signed by a parent/guardian. DO NOT come in when you are in class. Please 

come to the counseling department before or after school, during lunch, or during a free period*** 

 

Are you missing something??-- shoes, jacket, lunch bag, water bottle or something else?  It may be in the Wilson lost 
and found.  The lost and found is by the entrance to the auditorium foyer. We will be donating all items unclaimed on 

March 20th. [Meyers] 
 

 

The Peer Counseling program is going strong in its third year at Wilson High School! If you are a current 

sophomore or junior and you want to MAKE A POSITIVE DIFFERENCE at Wilson while learning great social, 
listening and conversational skills, this class might be for you! 

We are looking for a diverse group of students who show: 
• Openness to other values, non-judgmental 

• Respectfulness 
• Self-confidence and leadership potential 

• Empathy, kindness 

• Trustworthiness and the ability to maintain confidentiality 
Applications are available on the front counter of the main office NOW! Turn your completed application in to the 

counseling office or with your forecasting sheets. 
Very last day to turn in an application is Friday March 20th. Students will be selected based on the quality of their 

applications, faculty recommendation, and an interview. 
 

*SAT AND PSAT TESTS HAVE CHANGED** 
APRIL 7: deadline to take PRACTICE SAT/PSAT @ Wilson 

April 10: PRACTICE SAT/PSAT test date @ 10:45am 

Don't be left in the dust! PTA is now offering the NEW practice SAT/PSAT tests administered by Kaplan Education 
Services. Get a registration form from the main office, off the bulletin board in the front hall, off the Wilson Website under 

PTA, or a form can be emailed using the contact info below. Turn your completed form with payment (only $18) in to the 
box in the main office before Tuesday, April 7 and be at Wilson ready for testing by 10:45 on Friday, April 10 to start 

testing. Questions? Maureen 503- 703-3594 
 

 

The Portland Workforce Alliance is looking for 20 -25 more Mock Interviewers for the NW Youth Career Expo on 

March 17th. Volunteers must have strong interviewing experience and be able to engage successfully and happily with 
the students. There are three other roles we need 10-15 more volunteers: 1) student check in/line volunteers and 2) we 

need people to give presentations on resume and interview or 3) be in the room to answer student questions. If you are 
interested in volunteering, please contact Natalie Miller (PWA Board member) at 1-503-799-5362 or 

Natalie.Miller@LHH.com   [Erica Meyers]  
 

 

Grad Night News 
 

Senior parents -- We Need You!Please come to the 2015 Wilson Grad Night meeting on Monday, March 16 

at 7 p.m. in the Wilson High School teacher's lounge. 

http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/wilson
mailto:Lwalker@pps.net
http://www.pcc.edu/drive
http://www.portlandworkforcealliance.org/
mailto:Natalie.Miller@LHH.com


Grad Night is a ton of fun, both to attend and to work on -- basically we are planning a big blow-out party 

for our seniors and we need lots of volunteers to pull it off. 
 

Grad Night Electronics Recycling – Save your stuff and donate April 26th! 
 

Everyone 
 

The 7 universities of the OPU (formerly the Oregon University System) are coming to Wilson on Thursday, 
3/19 from 6:30-8:00 PM! Wilson families are encouraged to attend and learn about admissions, programs, campus 

life, financial aid, etc. at the public colleges in Oregon.  This is a great opportunity to look ahead and start informing 
yourself about the college process. The participating colleges are: Eastern Oregon University, Oregon Institute of 

Technology, Oregon State University, University of Oregon, Portland State University, Southern Oregon University, and 

Western Oregon State University. There will be a general session followed by 2 breakout sessions where participants can 
meet with representatives from their colleges of interest.  Families of students from grades 9-11 are urged to make this a 

priority.  Having all the state schools together is a great way to learn about their similarities and their unique features.  

Mark your calendars now. [Wilson Counselors & the College Center] 
 

MR. TROJAN PAGEANT BENEFITS LEUKEMIA AND LYMPHOMA SOCIETY, WEDNESDAY MARCH 18 

Dear Friends and Families of the Southwest Portland Community, You are cordially invited to the first annual Mr. Trojan 
Pageant for the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society, on March 18th 2015, at 7:00pm in the Auditorium of Wilson High 

School. Presented by the Woodrow Wilson High School Leadership Committee, it is to our most sincere invitation that you 
attend our grand event. All proceeds and donations will go to the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society and benefit children. 

Tickets will be sold at the event and by Wilson High School students at school. Thank you and we hope to see you there!  

Join us for breakfast and kick off our signature event of the year: THE 2015 NW YOUTH CAREERS EXPO  

March 17th: 7-9am 
Oregon convention center 

Wilson Jazz Band will be performing 
We invite you to:  

Celebrate the work of industry partners 

Connect with other leaders in business, education and government who believe in developing young people’s career 
aspirations.  

Meet students who were inspired by our career-education experiences.  
Learn how you can get involved to help students graduate and become part of an educated, resilient workforce.  

The Breakfast is free, but kindly register by emailing Erica Meyers at emeyers@pps.net 
 
 

Congratulations to the two WHS women who made it through the first round of interviews for the Rose Court: 

Lilyana Brodrick and Erica Ewton. The crowning of the WHS Rose Court Princess will be Friday, March 13 at 3:30pm. 
 

 

Parents 
 

You are invited to attend the WHS PTA “Under the Big Top” Auction on April 18, 2015 at the Mittleman 

Jewish Center: 6651 SW Capitol Hwy, Portland 
 

Prom is coming up! This year, it falls on Saturday, April 25th, and it can't happen without your help. To 
make it happen, we need at least 12 chaperones (adults at least 21 years old). Please consider 

volunteering- the students here at Wilson would be so grateful for your contribution towards giving them a 
memory that will last a lifetime. If you are willing to volunteer from 6:15pm-10:00pm on Saturday, April 

25th to make Prom a great night, please contact Sabine Pigg at: sabinebpigg@gmail.com, and we will 
provide you with more information.Thank you so much, Wilson Prom Committee 
 
 

Scholarships 
 

Robert Erickson Kaiser Permanente Scholarship 14-15; Deadline:  March 30, 2015; Award: $5100 per year; 
Criteria:  Freshman entering U of O; incoming students of color; financial need; academically strong; 

Contact: Ankita Sahu at Center for Multicultural Academic Excellence, U of O; 541 346-3479 
 

Oregon PTA’s Teacher Education Scholarship; Due by: March 30, 2015. Award: $500.  Criteria:  Oregon 
residents studying for a teaching degree at an Oregon public university or college. For apps and more info: 

http://oregonpta.org/Involved/TES.htm 
 

2015 TwinStar Credit Union High School Scholarships - Due: No later than March 31, 2015. Awards: 15 
college scholarships, each for $2,000.  Criteria: graduating seniors. For more info and to apply: 

www.TwinStarCU.com . 
 

OFWC 2015 Penny Art Scholarship; Entry Deadline: April 1, 2015. Submit Art for display on April 11, 2015; 
Award: $400.  Criteria:  graduating Oregon High School senior; Oregon resident; Details and Entry Form:  

www.oregongfwc.org/scholarships.html 
 

ACF Visionary Scholarship – Due: April 1st, 2015; Awards: $1,000-$5,000 
Criteria: Any 9-12th grader can apply - financial need is NOT considered. Must complete a 500-word essay on “Why 

college is important to me”.  To apply and for more info: www.americancollegefoundation.org 

 
Oregon Jaycee Foundation Scholarship; Deadline: April 30, 2015; Award: $500 

Criteria: 2015 High School Senior; leadership qualities, personal accomplishments & community service; 3.5 gpa; 
Contact: George Abele; 541 758-1301; georgeabele@aol.com 

 

Oregon Association of School Business Officials Promising Futures Scholarship; Deadline: May 1, 2015; 
Award: 3 $1,000 scholarships; Criteria: High school seniors planning to attend school full time at an Oregon community 

college, college or university; See website for details:  www.oasbo.com 
 

 
 

This issue of the Daily Bulletin is submitted by Teresa Hytowitz. To have a notice printed in the Bulletin for the next school day, please leave your notice in the Main Office or 
email thytowitz@pps.net by Noon.  Items new today are in bold. 
 
 

 

Portland Public School’s Nondiscrimination and Equal Access Statements: 
Portland Public Schools recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups and their roles in society.  All individuals and groups shall be treated with fairness in all activities, programs and operations, without regard to age, 
color, creed, disability, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex, or sexual orientation.  Board of Education Policy 1.80.020-P.  Portland Public Schools is an equal opportunity educator and employer.  Persons with disabilities or who 
are in need of additional accommodations in order to attend or participate in an event or program at Wilson High School should contact Maude Lamont, Curriculum VP, at 503.916.5280 or mlamont@pps.net.  
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